
 

 
 
 
<<DATE1>> 
 
 
<<NAME2>> 
<<STREET ADDRESS3>> 
<<CITY, STATE, ZIP4>> 
 
Dear <<NAME5>>, 
 
We would like to notify you that your current small group policy will be discontinued or not 

renewed at least ninety (90) days from now, effective on your 2019 health plan renewal date, 

because Friday Health Plans of Colorado will no longer offer your current small group policy in 

the State of Colorado.  

We have also given notice to your employees enrolled in this small group policy. In the event 

you choose not to provide group coverage as a result of this notice, your employees will have a 

special enrollment period allowing them to enroll in individual coverage sixty (60) days before 

your plan ends and up to sixty (60) days after the date your plan ends.  

To avoid a gap in coverage, you will need to select a new small group policy before <<Renewal 

Date>>.  

Your options include: 

• Purchasing another small group health plan from us. Call 800-475-8466, Monday 

through Friday 8 A.M – 5 P.M. or shop online at www.fridayhealthplans.com. 

 

• Purchasing a plan from another carrier. 

 

You can contact us, or your insurance advisor for assistance and additional information. 

 

Thank you, 

 

The Friday Team 
800-475-8466 
questions@fridayhealthplans.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


